
 

 

 

20th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Year 11 Virtual Parents’ Evening - Tuesday 26th January 2021 

 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 11 Virtual Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 26th January 2021, in 

which we will be providing you with information on how best to support your child with their subject 

examination courses.   

Whilst the Government has announced there will be no external examinations, your child will still have 

formal assessments that will count towards their final grade. 

The Year 11 team and Heads of Faculty will be present on the evening and are looking forward to 

meeting with you and your child.  

Please make every effort to attend this important evening with your child.  I am sure that the evening 

will be beneficial and informative for all concerned. 

You will be sent an email invite with a link to join the meeting on Monday 25th January 2021.  The link 

will be sent to your child’s school email address. 

• 6.00-6.30pm 

11G 

11H 

11J   

11K 

 

• 6.30-7.00pm 

11R 

11S  
11T  

11V  

 

If you have any queries relating to this Parents’ Evening, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms. Duncan 

Principal 

 


